
Historical/Archive Department News - Q1 2024
- Kerry Cochran

Archive Manager

FRRS/WPRM 
Archives in action, 
the department 
helps out another 
magazine.

In mid-November 
2023 the archive 
department was 
contacted by Patrick 
Hiatte of the 
Cowcatcher 
magazine on an 
upcoming article to 
feature the 
California Zephyr 
and specifically on 
the Western Pacific.

During our email 
exchanges he was 
looking for images 
to illustrate the 
article and those 
from John Endler’s 
trip in 1953.

I pointed him to our 
website and the 
archive department 
section and the 
collection of photos 
we had. He came 
back to me with a 
selection of four 
photos that he felt 
would be good for 
the article and with 
our webmaster Paul 
Finnegan’s help we set up a down load of the photos for him.

The results are in the January/February 2024 issue of the Cowcatcher magazine.
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